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At its meeting on May 15, 2025, the New Mexico State Transportation Commission, by the request of the New 
Mexico Department of Transportation, repealed rule Safety Requirements, 18.3.4 NMAC, filed 7/01/2024, and 
replaced it with a new rule entitled Safety Requirements, 18.3.4 NMAC, adopted 5/15/2025 and effective 6/24/2025. 


